
  
 
 

 
 
 

VILLAGE OF DOBBS FERRY 
112 Main Street 

Dobbs Ferry, New York  10522 
TEL: (914) 231-8500 ● FAX: (914) 693-3470 

 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Planning 
Board of the Village of Dobbs Ferry on June 3, 2021 at 7:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 
the matter may be heard, on a Site Plan application concerning a proposed retaining wall 
& slate terrace on property located at 3 Crescent Lane and shown on the Assessment Map 
of the Village as Sheet 3.100, Block 97, Lot 51.  Documents in connection with the 
application are available for review from the Building Department or online at the 
Village website https://www.dobbsferry.com/  
 
The hearing will be conducted via virtual technology or in person at Village Hall, 112 
Main Street, Dobbs Ferry, NY, with the format to be dictated by public safety concerns 
using the requirements then in effect by virtue of COVID-19 pandemic-related Executive 
Orders of the Governor. For virtual participation, all interested parties may be heard 
using Zoom, a web-based videoconferencing service using the following link, or in 
accordance with instructions found on the Village website. 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/99836550643?pwd=M2QzZi9wdDhvb2poRkVrRVQzcWNmdz09 
 
Webinar ID: 998 3655 0643 Passcode: 246608 
 
Or by Telephone: 1 929 205 6099 during the hearing 
 
The Board named above will also accept written comments forwarded to the Office of the 
Village Clerk or by e-mail:  ldreaper@dobbsferry.com up until 3:00 p.m. on the day 
before the hearing. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD 
Dated:  May 21, 2021                                                          Elizabeth Dreaper 
             Village Clerk 


